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From: Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal <cathy.marcinkevage@noaa.gov>


Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 11:45 PM


To: Maria Rea; Garwin Yip; Howard Brown; J. Stuart; Evan Sawyer - NOAA Affiliate; Sarah


Gallagher - NOAA Federal; Brian Ellrott; Barbara Byrne; Keifer, Christopher


Subject: ROC on LTO Tiger Team 12/11 Report Out -- Env Baseline + Some Modeling


All --

Attached (and copied to the Google folder) is what was covered at Tuesday morning's ROC on


LTO Tiger Team Meeting on the Environmental Baseline, and a little bit on modeling (added bonus, too juicy


to not share!).


Hope it's helpful --

Cathy


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xvQUzfrtYg-6jZg7ZOnst3zV5XBjdbOs/view?usp=sharing


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xvQUzfrtYg-6jZg7ZOnst3zV5XBjdbOs/view?usp=sharing

